
 

 

CPRD Pickleball Advisory Committee 

January 10th, 2022 

Meeting begins at 7:10 at the Chehalem Valley Aquatic Center 

Attendance: Hunter Wylie, Linda Sandberg, Mike Kringlen, Nick Konen, & Gayle Bizeau (Representing the 
CPRD Board) 

Meeting minutes from 12/13/2021 approved.  

• Survey has been posted on SPRD website 
o Lance: Survey needs to be distributed to the Columbia River Pickleball Club and other 

clubs in the greater Portland area.  
• Three letters of support have been submitted 

o Need to upload letters to google drive.  
• Did an in-depth analysis (pros and cons, feasibility, etc.) of the following properties: 

o Under the bypass 
o Behind Shehalem Valley School 
o Schaad Park 
o River Park Property in Dundee  
o Jaquith Park 
o Austin Family Properties  
o Various School Properties 
o Friends Park  

• Reviewed Linda’s message geared toward tourism and Nick’s message geared toward Specific 
Stakeholders.  

• Hunter gave updates on his experience at the grant writing workshop he attended and also 
current grants he is looking into. 

o Oregon Health Authority 
o Nike Community Grants 
o Oregon Dept. of Parks and Rec 

Assignments to complete for next meeting: 

• Linda: Connect Hunter with Ted Crawford of Dundee and Loni Parish 
• Lance: Distribute survey as mentioned above  
• Hunter: Confirm details for CPRD board presentation with Kat for 1/27 meeting.  
• Nick: Reorganize the google drive 
• Sheryl: Complete messaging assignment.  

All available committee members plan to attend the CPRD Board Meeting on January 27th at 6PM.  

Next meeting will be held on 1/24/2022 at the Chehalem Valley Aquatic Center. 



Meeting adjourned at 8:15PM 

-Nick Konen 

Secretary  

 


